
 

 

 
 

Whittingham, Alnwick, Northumberland NE66 4UP 

Telephone: 01665 574222 Email: admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk 

 

 Friday 5th July 2019. 
 

Year 6 – Musical Opportunity Thursday 11th July 2019. 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

The Music department from DCHS are offering schools the chance to come and listen to their excellent 
musicians! I also thought this would be a good opportunity for the children to experience public 
transport and we will be using the Glen Valley Service Bus for transport both ways. 

The events will take place at schools in Alnwick and Wooler.  Swansfield Park Primary have kindly offered 
to host us so this is what the format of the day will be like: 

9.45 – Leave our School and walk to the bus stop in Whittingham. 

10.06 – Board the bus. 

Arrive at Wagon Way Bus stop where there will then be a short walk to Swansfield Park. 

10.45 – Listen to musicians. 

12.00 – Depart from Swansfield Park and have lunch and a break time at the park, which is just next to 
the school. 

1.06 – Board the 1.06 bus for return to school and lessons as usual. 

 

Please ensure your child wears full school uniform, has their water bottle, a packed lunch, a light jacket 
or cap; weather dependent and £1.50 in change to pay for their own return ticket on the bus. 

 

I will be taking the children supported by our volunteer helper Mr Athey. I would also like to take this 
opportunity to apologise for my absence at the Year 6 Leaver’s Service in Church on Friday 20th July as it 
unfortunately clashes with Will, my son’s  Year 6 Leavers Service. I will be in school prior to the service 
and afterwards, including the disco and hope to speak to you and your children individually before that 
point if I haven’t already. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Please return the permission slip below by Wednesday 10th July at the latest. 

 

Kind regards, 

Belinda Athey. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

To Whittingham C of E Primary School 

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………( NAME) to take part in the events as detailed in the 
letter dated Friday 5th July. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………….. 
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